
Emiliano,

Sorry	about	the	delay	–	I	realize	that	I	sent	the	response	to	the	wrong
email	address.

	

	

From:	Emiliano	Falcon-Morano	[mailto:efalcon@aclum.org
	]	
Sent:	Tuesday,	March	3,	2020	1:57	PM
To:	PDrecordsrequest		>
Cc:	Taïsha	Lazare		>
Subject:	RE:	ACLU	Public	Records	Request

	

Good	afternoon.

	

I	am	writing	to	follow	up	with	this	public	records	request.	Please	let
me	know	when	you	are	going	to	send	a	responsive	answer	to	the	said
request.

	

Thank	you	very	much.

	

Best,

Emiliano

-----

Emiliano	Falcon-Morano

Pronouns:	he,	him,	his

Technology	for	Liberty	Policy	Counsel

	

	

From:	McIntyre,	James	
Sent:	Thursday,	February	27,	2020	12:01	PM
To:	'efalcon@acluma.org'	
Subject:	Public	Records	Request

	

Good	morning	Attorney	Falcon,

In	response	to	your	public	records	request	concerning	Clearview	AI	and
facial	recognition	software,	I	was	unable	to	locate	requested	records,

From McIntyre,	James	<jmcintyre@stoneham-ma.gov>
Subject FW:	Public	Records	Request

To Emiliano	Falcon	<efalcon@aclum.org>
Date Tue,	3	Mar	2020	19:23:54	+0000



numbers	1	through	7.		I	did	want	to	forward	along	an	email	that	went	to
several	members	of	the	department	regarding	training	class	being	offered
regarding	facial	recognition	technology.		One	of	detectives	signed	up
for	the	class,	but	needed	to	back	out	due	to	a	case.

	

Chief	James	McIntyre

Stoneham	Police	Department

47	Central	Street

Stoneham,	MA	02180-2044

781-438-1215,	ext	3130

781-507-2598	–	fax

FBINA	Session	238

	

	

In	a	republic	that	honors	the	core	of	democracy—the	greatest	amount	of
power	is	given	to	those	called	Guardians.	Only	those	with	the	most
impeccable	character	are	chosen	to	bear	the	responsibility	of	protecting
the	democracy.	–	Plato

	

_________________________________________________________________	
Confidentiality	Notice	
This	electronic	message	and	any	attached	files	contain	information	from
the	Town	of	Stoneham	that	may	be	privileged	and/or	confidential.	The
information	is	intended	for	the	recipient	named	above,	and	use	by	any
other	person	is	not	authorized.	If	you	are	not	the	intended	recipient,
any	disclosure,	distribution,	copying	or	use	of	this	information	is
strictly	prohibited.	If	you	have	received	this	message	in	error,	please
notify	the	sender	by	e-mail	immediately.	Also,	please	be	advised	that
the	Secretary	of	State's	office	has	determined	that	most	e-mails	sent	to
and	from	municipal	officials	are	considered	to	be	public	records	and
consequently	may	be	subject	to	public	disclosure.	


